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Call for ideas to help reduce transport emissions 

 

The Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the 

Arts is calling for ideas to help shape the Transport and Infrastructure Net Zero Roadmap and 

Action Plan. 

 

This Roadmap and Action Plan is one of six sector plans that will inform Australia’s economy-

wide 2050 Net Zero Plan. It will examine the potential pathways to achieve a lower emissions 

future for Australia’s road, rail, maritime and aviation sectors.  

 

The Department is making a call out for your input on the key opportunities and barriers to 

decarbonise the transport sector which will inform the draft Roadmap, planned for release in 

early 2024. 

 

The Department is already taking a coordinated and collaborative approach to reduce transport 

emissions through the National Electric Vehicle Strategy, working towards an Australian Fuel 

Efficiency Standard, developing the Aviation White Paper, chairing the Australian Jet Zero 

Council and consulting on the Maritime Emissions Reduction National Action Plan.  

 

Visit www.infrastructure.gov.au/netzeroroadmap to provide ideas by Friday, 22 December 

2023. 
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